
 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA PAPERS MARKED ‘TO FOLLOW’ FOR 
 

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Date: Wednesday, 6 February 2013 
 

Time:  6.30 pm 
 

Place:  Rooms 7 and 8, Ground Floor, Quay West, Trafford Wharf Road, Trafford 
Park, Manchester M17 1HH 

 
 

A G E N D A   PART I Pages  
 

7.  RESPONSE TO THE COMMITTEE'S LETTER: ESTABLISHMENT OF A 
COORDINATING EXECUTIVE MEMBER FOR DOMESTIC VIOLENCE   
 
To receive, for the Committee’s information, a response to the letter 
requesting that the Executive establish a co-ordinating Executive Member for 
Domestic Violence arising from the former Community Wellbeing Select 
Committee’s review of the issue in 2011/12.    
 

1 - 2 

 
THERESA GRANT 
Chief Executive 
 
 
Membership of the Committee 
 
Councillors B. Shaw (Chairman), M. Cordingley (Vice-Chairman), C. Candish, 
R Chilton, Mrs. P. Dixon, A. Duffield, S. Adshead, J.R. Reilly, D. Higgins, J. Lloyd and 
R. Bowker 
 
Further Information 
For help, advise and information about this meeting please contact: 
 
Helen Mitchell, Democratic Services Officer, 0161 912 4244 
Tel: 0161 912 4244 
Email: helen.mitchell@trafford.gov.uk  
 
This agenda was issued on Thursday, 31 January 2013 by the Legal and Democratic 
Services Section, Trafford Council, Quay West, Trafford Wharf Road, Trafford Park, 
Manchester, M17 1HH.  

Public Document Pack



This page is intentionally left blank



 
Executive Member, 
Community Health and 
Wellbeing 
 
 
 

Ground Floor Extension 
Trafford Town Hall 

Talbot Road 
Stretford 
M32 0TH 

Telephone: 0161 980 3462 
Email: 
 Karen.barclay@trafford.gov.uk 

Minicom: 0161 912 2012 
When phoning ask for: 
 Cllr Dr Karen Barclay 

  Our ref:  
 Your ref:  
 Date:  30 January 2013 

   
 
Dear Councillors Shaw and Cordingley 
 
Executive Response: Establishment of a Co-ordinating Executive 
Member for Domestic Violence 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 6th November.  I am writing to let you know 
that following discussions with the Leader, I will be co-ordinating our response 
to the Domestic Violence Review.  
 
Each Executive Member will continue to be responsible for delivery of the 
recommendations which fall within their own portfolio. However I will be 
working to ensure that there is co-ordination between portfolios. 
 
I am meeting with the Chair of Scrutiny shortly to look again at the 
recommendations within the report. There is a feeling that the number of 
recommendations is unwieldy.  We need to focus on those which will bring the 
greatest benefit and which are achievable within current resources.  
 
I look forward to attending Scrutiny Committee in due course to update the 
Committee on the progress made towards achieving the recommendations 
made within the report. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Cllr Dr Karen Barclay 
Councillor for Bowdon Ward 
Executive Member for Community Health and Wellbeing 
Trafford Council 
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